BLACK HAWK BROADCASTING COMPANY

KWWL BUILDING - 500 EAST FOURTH STREET
WATERLOO, IOWA 50703
EDWARD M. TINK

VICE PRESIDENT
ENGINEERING

September 18, 1975

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter will serve as verification of your reception
of radio station KFMW on September 2, 1975.

Thank you for your interest.
Sincerely,
BLACK HAWK BROADCASTING COMPANY
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E. M. Tink, Vice President
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